

Forget, Mathieu -JLT

From: Dean, Stuart
Sent: November 1, 2007 4:14 PM
To: McLean, Mark G
Subject: RE: WPQ BN

Mark,
I agree with that idea of considering some form of federal announcement but I am uncertain how that could be worded in order to clarify those misconceptions. The problem here is that prior to GIC approval we cannot say too much other than the federal decision would be forthcoming. I will raise this with Bruce and Ginny.
Thanks,
Stuart

From: McLean, Mark G
Sent: November 1, 2007 8:59 AM
To: Dean, Stuart
Subject: RE: WPQ BN

Stuart:

An addition consideration came to mind yesterday. If we can't line up an announcement with the province, we should consider a press release from the federal government indicating a decision is forthcoming and that the federal decision would not impact the provincial decision or something along those lines. I think this would help as there has been some misconceptions that the federal decision could override a provincial decision (e.g., if the provincial decision is to reject the project, some people think the federal government can override that and allow the project to proceed).

Mark

From: Dean, Stuart
Sent: October 30, 2007 12:12 PM
To: McLean, Mark G
Subject: WPQ BN

Hi Mark,
Attached is a copy of the BN for the Minister. It is currently in our DG's office for approval.
Stuart
<< File: Memo For Minister_ Oct 26 2007 - WPQ EA Panel Review Report.doc >>

Stuart L. Dean
Senior Habitat Biologist / Biologiste principale
EA & Major Projects / EE et projets majeurs
Habitat Management / Gestion de l'habitat
Oceans & Habitat Sector / Secteur des océans et de l'habitat
(613) 993-5084 | facsimile / télécopieur 613-993-7493
Fisheries and Oceans Canada / Pêches et Océans Canada
200 Kent Street / 200 rue Kent
Ottawa, Ontario
K1A 0E6